Technical Statement

WILN - 50 KW -114.9 M AMSL

Panama City, FL
December 2019

Environmental Study

This is the site of the original 300 foot ASR 1029762. This structure collapsed during Hurricane Michael.
It is proposed to rebuild the structure to a height of 499 feet. FAA approval has been obtained. Because
the increase of height is greater than 10% of the previously approved structure, a new Environmental
Study is required. That study is underway. An amendment will be filed to this application when the
study is complete.

Combined Antenna

WILN and WASJ are proposing to share a common antenna. It is anticipated that in the future WASJ
will file a timely Form 301-FM seeking to share this new antenna.
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